
Shenk, Debbie 

From: Habitat for Humanity [habitat@rockbridge.net]

Sent: Friday, January 21, 2005 5:59 PM

To: Comments, Regs

Subject: Save the CRa
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3/10/2005

To whom it concerns, 
  
As a small, rural, non-profit housing agency, we rely on the benefits of the CRA. Please ensure that these benefits remain and flow 
easily and quickly to our and other similar organizations. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dan Walz, 
Executive Director 
Rockbridge Area Habitat for Humanity 
P.O. Box 1596, 
Lexington, VA 24450 
  


